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Weekly News – Friday 7th February 2020  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

It was lovely to see so many of you visiting the Arts Exhibition this 
week and to hear so many excited children showing off their 
work proudly. They worked hard to produce such effective 
pieces and showed great resilience with all the Maths involved 
in it. 

On Tuesday next week, we have our trip to the British Museum. 
Please ensure that your child has a warm waterproof coat with 
them on that day, as we will be travelling to the museum via 
public transport. We would recommend that they do not bring 
hats, gloves or scarves, as these often get lost or left behind on 
buses or trains, Your child is also required to bring a healthy 
packed lunch and bottle of water in a disposable bag. They will 
not require anything else with them on that day. 

Finally, just a little reminder that your child should bring in one 
piece of homework from this term’s homework grid on Monday 
next week. These will be shared with the class and some will be 
put up on display for everyone to see. 

Year 5 Team               

  Homework Reminder 

You can access our Year 5 Home Learning Grid on the year 
group pages of the school website here: 
https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5 

Please note that we can provide a paper copy, if you request it. 

Spelling 

Spelling lists have been sent out for the spring term and dates 
clearly indicate the letter pattern of the week. The children will 
be tested on –cial / -tial words next week.  

Please ensure your child continues to read daily and learn or 
revise their times tables. 

 

Date Reminders 

11th February 
British Museum trip 
17th to 21st February 
Half Term 

 

Announcements 

    

      

 

https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5

	Homework Reminder

